
CONGRATULATIONS TO  

Lieutenant Christopher “Chris” Scovotto 
Lieutenant Chris Scovotto began his law enforcement 
career in 1998 as a duty officer with the Bureau of Fire, 
Arson and Explosives Investigations.  He received his law 
enforcement certification in March of 2000 and was hired 
as a detective assigned to the BFAEI Orlando Field Office. 
Chris later accepted a transfer to the Tallahassee Field 
Office where he has remained since 2003.  
 
In 2015, Lieutenant Scovotto successfully completed the 
Federal Bureau of Investigation’s Hazardous Devices 
School and is the current Assistant Bomb Squad 
Commander for the Division. Over his 21 year career,  
Chris has served as a field training officer, lead detective, 
secondary K9 handler, CVSA operator, and high liability 
instructor. Lieutenant Scovotto is currently responsible for 
delivering Post Blast Investigations training to countless 
public safety professionals from all over the state of 
Florida. 
 
Lieutenant Chris Scovotto holds a Bachelor of Science 
Degree from the University of North Alabama and a 
Master’s Degree in Criminal Justice from Florida State 
University.  

 

We are pleased to recognize Lieutenant 
Scovotto’ s hard work and look forward 

to his continued growth into greater  
responsibilities.  

IS PLEASED TO ANNOUNCE THE  

FOLLOWING PROMOTION 


